The Antrim Planning Board met on the above date at the Selectmen's office with the following members present:

Byron Butterfield, Chairman, Stanley Tenney, Harold Grant, Howard Humphry, Sr., and Mildred Dudley.

A letter from the State Water Resources Department was read by Byron Butterfield. We understand this did not pass.

A discussion was held re: the suggested Mobile Home Ordinance. It was decided that the secretary make copies for each member, they would in the meantime study them; make suggestions, and revisions, if any, which would be discussed at the next meeting.

Howard offered to get copies of the State Water Resources Department regulations for us.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 P. M.

Musica Sudley